
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th August 2022 
Good morning 

 
I hope you are enjoying the Summer, what amazing weather we had last week.   
 
I just wanted to bring the following website to your attention, it is very concerning and contains 
innocent character names like 'Huggy Wuggy', and 'Poppy Playtime'.  
 
There is a warning that comes up when you enter the website, 'saying it is not suitable for children'. 
 

What is Poppy Playtime? 

Poppy Playtime is a horror game made by a small independent team (MOB Games). The game 
involves an unnamed protagonist investigating a mystery in an abandoned toy factory. As the player, 
you roam around the factory and collect VHS tapes to solve the mystery of what happened. You must 
solve puzzles while trying to survive the “vengeful toys” left behind. The factory’s most popular toy 
“Huggy Wuggy” – a giant, horrifying blue creature with bulging eyes, wide red lips, and long limbs – 
actively follows you around as you try to complete the game. He appears in the dark unexpectedly to 
try and catch you. If you get caught, Huggy Wuggy bears his wide and sinister grin and eats you. 
Players complete Chapter 1 by finding Poppy the doll. 
 
 
This is the link to the website;   
 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/ 
 
We urge you to check your child/ren's devices to make sure they are not able to access this site. 
 
Have a great break and see you on Tuesday 6th September. 
 
Kind regards 
Kerrie  
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